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Vandals Damage Pawnee City Park Restroom
(KTNC)--Pawnee City officials are asking the public to be on the lookout for those responsible for
damaging a park restroom.

City Clerk Tammy Stephens says vandals have struck the men’s restroom at South Park each of the
last two weekends.

She says the vandalism includes lighting toilet paper on fire, spreading feces on the floor, and
plugging a urinal with a soap dispenser. The damage has been limited to the men’s restroom at
South Park.

Despite the damage, Stephens says the restroom is still open. The Pawnee City Council will discuss
the matter during its meeting on Monday night.
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